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Louie Azzolini

From: EAO1 [EAO1@mveirb.nt.ca] on behalf of Louie Azzolini
Sent:  Friday, December 01, 2000 3:00 PM

To: Brett Hudson (E-mail}; CPAWS (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail} (E-mail); Doug Cardinal (E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail); Fort Liard Developmnent
Corporation (Acho Dene Koe) (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-mail); John Donihee (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kelly Withers (E-mail); Mark
Dahl (E-mail}; Paul Kraft (E-mail); Pete Cott (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail}; Shane Parish (E-mail); Shirley F.
Maaskant (E-mail); Terry M. Baker (E-mail); Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); Don
Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail}; Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail);
Petr Cizek (E-mail); William (Bill) Carpenter (E-mail)

Cc: Heidi Klein; Bridgette Larocque; Roland Semjanovs
Subject: Upcoming Review Board Meeting

The Review Board is meeting on December 7 and 8 in Yellowknife. On the agenda is discussion of the draft Terms of
Reference for: -

-the Paramount Bovie Lake North and Arrowhead development,
-the Canadian Zinc Corporation Cat Camp/Fuel Cache Retrieval, and
-the Canadian Zinc Corporation Diamond Drill Program.

Reminder that Monday December 4 is the deadline for comments on the Canadian Since environmental assessments.
Comments on the Paramount development are still welcomed.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valiey Environmental Impact Review Board
Phone: 867-873-9189

Fax: 867-920-4761

email: eao1@MVEIRB.NT.CA
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